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Mathews Bridge to See Detour Next Weekend 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will detour westbound traffic crossing 

the Mathews Bridge Friday, August 23 at 6 p.m. until Sunday, August 25 at 6 a.m. while crews perform 

bridge maintenance.  

There will also be an eastbound single lane closure on the Mathews Bridge Friday, August 23 at 6 p.m. 

until Sunday, August 25 at 6 a.m. while crews perform bridge maintenance. Drivers may see increased 

traffic and should plan their route accordingly. 

Detour: Drivers traveling west on the Arlington Expressway will be detoured onto the service road 

approaching Cesery Boulevard, take a left on Cesery Boulevard, take a right on Atlantic Boulevard, 

continue to the Hart Expressway and take the Hart Bridge over the river. Drivers will then exit the Hart 

Expressway at the East Duval Street ramp and take a left on East Duval Street to reconnect with the 

Mathews Expressway. (See map below). 
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FDOT urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and stay vigilant while traveling through 

construction zones. For up-to-date information regarding construction projects and lane closures, please 

visit www.nflroads.com or contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT. 
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